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BIOGRAPHY 
 
Dr Greg Picker has over 12 years experience in climate change and environmental policy, including 
senior executive roles in the Federal Government and extensive interaction with politicians and 
stakeholders. Greg joined AECOM as an Associate Director in December 2008, but immediately prior to 
that he was an Assistant Secretary with the Department of Climate Change. In this role, Greg played a 
central role in developing a national policy response to the impacts of climate change. He also spent 
several years negotiating in the UN and other international bodies for the Australian Government where 
he led and participated in over two dozen international negotiations on climate change. Prior to that 
role Greg worked for the UNFCCC. Greg is also an Honorary Research Consultant with the University of 
Queensland, author of several papers for the Lowy Institute and a regular media commentator. 
 

ABSTRACT 
 

Policy Responses to Climate Impacts 
 

Adapting to the future impacts of climate change is a complex challenge for policy-makers, investors 
and communities. Firstly, there is the challenge of evaluating climate change risk across and between 
diverse regions, communities and sectors where the nature and severity of the impact can only be 
assessed in a probabilistic fashion and the time frames extend for many years. Next, there are only 
rudimentary tools available to analyse the economic and social benefits of risk mitigation measures. 
Lastly, there remains uncertainty about whether - and where - the impacts of climate change will 
represent market failure and whether there will be a need for structural reform. There is also 
uncertainty about whether the impacts—while significant—can be managed through current, albeit 
enhanced, policy and technical approaches. These challenges are substantial and will require significant 
government and institutional attention, but given that decisions made today have impacts for decades - 
particularly around infrastructure - delay in developing appropriate policy responses cannot be 
warranted. This presentation will provide a brief overview and analysis of recent developments in 
adaptation policy emerging out of international climate change negotiations and domestically. It will 
then canvass how government agencies, financial institutions and insurance companies are elaborating 
policy and procedures around the climate impacts that regional Australia are projected to experience. 
The presentation will also examine the tools governments and other stakeholders have available to use 
to ensure that regional Australia is able to serve the community's needs in the future. Lastly, the 
presentation will provide a scenario of the likely pattern of development of adaptation policy and how 
it may impact regional Australia. 


